
This week... 
- we have had an exciting (but wet and misera-

ble!) sports themed week. We spent a morning 

with the Healthy School Team, making ad eat-

ing healthy wraps filled with ingredients such 

as sweetcorn, tomatoes, cucumber, tuna and 

chicken. Yum yum! 

- we have been learning about how to live a 

healthy lifestyle—including the things we eat 

and drink as well as exercise, sleep and cleanli-

ness. 

- we have been solving mathematical questions 

involving both addition and subtraction and we 

will continue with this next week. 

- we have loved practising for our Sports Day 

events but unfortunately, the weather has 

stopped us from competing. Hopefully, we will 

arrange another date however we are quickly 

running out of time during this busy period! 

- WELL DONE TO THE LAST SUPER SEN-

TENCE HEROES -  PABIT KUMARAGURU & 

ADHOOUSH SURESKUMAR! 

 

At home... 
Please continue to support reading at home with your child, completing their green reading log. 

Please complete the Read, Write, Inc. sound sheet. Please practise reading the green/red 

words, trying to read them on-sight as much as possible as well as spelling some of them. 

‘Passports’- talk to your child about a passport and the purpose of one; if they have their 

own, look at it together and talk about the key features they must have and why. Complete 

the passport template and bring back to school ready to take on our school trip!  

Thank you for your time and support,  

Miss Graham, Mrs Savage, Miss Williams, Mrs Weeks & Mrs Beard 

 

 

Next week… 
- we will learn about holidays, including ways to 

travel. This will excite children ready for our 

school trip on Wednesday. During our trip, the 

runway teachers will talk to the children about all 

of the important jobs at the airport and children 

will have the opportunity to dress up as these peo-

ple and re-enact these roles. They will also see an 

unused flight deck and sit in the Captain’s chair! 

During previous years, children have especially 

loved this! We will also get to see the famous Con-

corde—wow!  

-MANCHESTER RUNWAY VISITOR PARK 

SCHOOL TRIP WEDNESDAY 5th JULY. Please 

return your consent form and payment on or be-

fore 30th June. Please request a letter form the 

school office if needed. 

If you still have concerns about this, please visit 

the Runway website for further details or speak 

to a member of staff. 

 -SPORTS DAY –we will keep you updated; a possi-

ble alternative date is 13th July but this has not 

been confirmed yet. 

Homework 

Week beginning 26/06/17 

Parent comments: 

 

 

 

Miss Graham’s comment: 


